
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Sabian’s MP Usama Al-Badri

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the representative of

Sabian Mandaeans, MP Usama Al-Badri on 1/1/2024, and wished the Sabian brethren well-being and

prosperity with the advent of the new year and through them to the Iraqi people with all of

their components. 

His Eminence affirmed the importance of coordinating positions, lauding the role of Sabians in

the Iraqi reality. H.E. called for the voluntary return of the immigrants to help rebuild their

country. H.E. also affirmed the importance of preserving the rights of a component to preserve

its presence and continuation. Moreover, H.E. called upon the House of Parliament to legislate

important laws in the upcoming phase.


